University Senate - Retroactive Withdrawal Petition

Dear Student:

The attached form will aid you in the completion of procedures necessary for consideration of your retroactive withdrawal request. Requests for retroactive withdrawals may not be granted beyond two calendar years from the last day of class for the semester for which the withdrawal is requested. Retroactive withdrawals must meet the following guidelines for consideration.

1) Typically, a student may withdraw from a given semester if the withdrawal is from all classes.

2) Retroactive withdrawals may be granted only when the student has demonstrated satisfactory evidence that the student has incurred a serious injury or illness, or serious personal or family problems, or serious financial difficulties, or has a permanent disability verified by the Disability Resource Center and diagnosed after the semester in question.

You should consult the Academic Dean of the college in which you were enrolled for further guidelines.  You will present your case to your Academic Dean for consideration.  After review, your Dean will either support or not support your request and forward a recommendation to the University Senate for consideration by the Retroactive Withdrawal Appeals Committee.  You have the right to appear in person before the committee and present your case as well as answer questions committee members may have.  If you wish to appear in person, you need to indicate that on the form.  You will be contacted regarding the time and location of the hearing.

Generally, cases are decided within 30 days after receipt of your petition.  Your Academic Dean will notify you of the decision in writing.

Sincerely,

The Retroactive Withdrawal Appeals Committee
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